

Having trouble reading this email? Click here for the web version.



WEEKLY NEWSLETTER January 25, 2022

January is Vocational Service Month

Thursdays, 12:15 pm The Plaza Restaurant 217 South Broad Street Thomasville, GA 31792

ROSE CITY STRING BAND This Week Program!

The Thomasville High School Orchestra is comprised of violin, viola, cello, and double bass. The students can start playing in the fourth grade and continue on through high school. The City Schools offer orchestra at all elementary schools starting in the fourth grade. The program started in 2007 and has continued to grow. This group has earned Superior ratings at Festival competitions and recently performed for the residents of the Legacy Villages at Plantation Manor. Dr. Colleen Wade directs the fourth through sixth-grade orchestras and Dr. Sally Hernandez directs the seventh through twelfth grade.

What You Missed Last Week!

What an exciting program last week with Thomas University Coach Tom Fleenor and his coaching staff. Coach Fleenor enters his third season at Thomas University in 2021-22, and his 29th year overall coaching in the college ranks. He carries an overall record of 421-284 (.597). Fleenor came to Thomasville after a successful six-year stint at NCAA DII Lenoir-Rhyne University. He is really passionate about baseball and recruiting good kids to come to TU. 🗵
We missed the KING of Sunshine last week and we hope Harry is back this week, however Ron did a good job stepping in and giving us some laughter.

GRSP 75th Celebration

Can we say hats off to the planning committee of the GRSP 75th Anniversary Celebration! Two years of planning and changes, and we finally were able to celebrate with our Generations of Giving Givers and other supporters. Wallace & Debbie Goodman, Teri White, Fran Milberg, Scott Rich, and John Brown, thank you for all your hard work and dedication. What a great way to honor a 75 year old initiative, through the Will Watt GRSP Peace Plaza fountain. Also, special Thanks to Jeremy and the Marriott for working with us to make this happen.

Meetings

January is Vocational Service Month

1/27 Regular Meeting - Rose City String Band

2/3 New Black History Makers

2/10 Regular Meeting - Chase Vande Zande PGA JR League

2/17 Kelvin M. Owens

Our Rotary Family BIRTHDAYS

1/1 Paul Hancock

1/1 Randy Watts

1/6 Terry Rouse

1/7 Kim Walden

1/8 Julie Carter

1/9 Teri White

1/9 Carol Jones

1/9 Frances Parker

1/10 Debbie Quinton

1/13 Albert Park

1/13 Hinson Arwood

1/16 Ray Thompson

1/16 John Archer, Sr.

1/21 Erik von Hellens

1/21 Tim Filston

1/23 Nate Tyler, Sr.

1/25 John Brown

1/25 Shelba Sellers

1/26 Darren Ellis

WEDDING ANNIVERSARIES

1/6 Michael Bixler (49)

1/9 Bob Drummond (40)

1/14 Wayne Newsome (43)

1/17 Debbie Goodman (41)

1/17 Wallace Goodman (41)

1/18 Howard Stephens (52)

1/20 Warren Stafford (59)

1/24 W. Clay Campbell (41)

ROSE CITY STRING BAND This Week Program!

The Thomasville High School Orchestra is comprised of violin, viola, cello, and double bass. The students can start playing in the fourth grade and continue on through high school. The City Schools offer orchestra at all elementary schools starting in the fourth grade. The program started in 2007 and has continued to grow. This group has earned Superior ratings at Festival competitions and recently performed for the residents of the Legacy Villages at Plantation Manor. Dr. Colleen Wade directs the fourth through sixth-grade orchestras and Dr. Sally Hernandez directs the seventh through twelfth grade.

What You Missed Last Week!

What an exciting program last week with Thomas University Coach Tom Fleenor and his coaching staff. Coach Fleenor enters his third season at Thomas University in 2021-22, and his 29th year overall coaching in the college ranks. He carries an overall record of 421-284 (.597). Fleenor came to Thomasville after a successful six-year stint at NCAA DII Lenoir-Rhyne University. He is really passionate about baseball and recruiting good kids to come to TU. We missed the KING of Sunshine last week and we hope Harry is back this week, however Ron did a good job stepping in and giving us some laughter.

GRSP 75th Celebration

ECan we say hats off to the planning committee of the GRSP 75th Anniversary Celebration! Two years of planning and changes, and we finally were able to celebrate with our Generations of Giving Givers and other supporters. Wallace & Debbie Goodman, Teri White, Fran Milberg, Scott Rich, and John Brown, thank you for all your hard work and dedication. What a great way to honor a 75 year old initiative, through the Will Watt GRSP Peace Plaza fountain. Also, special Thanks to Jeremy and the Marriott for working with us to make this happen.

YEARS OF SERVICE

- 1/1 Powell Jones (36)
 - 41 years in Rotary
- Richard Vann (26)
- GRSP Admin (5)
- 1/9 Paul Hancock (8)
- 1/10 Nathaniel Abrams (9)
- 1/14 Scott Smith (14)
- 1/15 Vann Middleton (7)
- 1/24 Charlene Parrish (20)
- 1/26 Claire Bowen (5)
- Dawna Bicknell Tanner (3)
- Lorraine Williams Rahming

Rotary Online

https://thomasvillerotary.org https://rotary6900.org/ https://rotary.org/

ROTARY CLUB OF THOMASVILLE

Thursdays, 12:15 pm The Plaza Restaurant 217 South Broad Street Thomasville, GA 31792

LEADERSHIP

Wayne President

Newsome

President-Elect Danny Braddy

Immediate PP John Brown

Vice President | Jeff Zoller

Teri White Treasurer

Angela Williamson Secretary

Janet Liles Membership

Foundation Fran Milberg

Public Image Adrian Burns